
Board of Review Special Meeting 

for the Charter Twp. of Portage 

December 21, 2016 

 
 

Called to Order:  11:03 A.M. at the Portage Township Office at 47240 Green Acres  

   Road, Houghton, MI  49931 

 

Who Present:  Dave Wisti, (Chairperson), Linda Rulison, John Quinn, & Bruce   

     Petersen (Acting Secretary) 

 

Public Comments: None 

 

Topics Addressed: 

 

 The B.O.R. reviewed the Glen Hill Veterans Exemption application.  The letter 

from the VA outlining his service disability and certifying that he is not 

employable did not arrive until after the 12/12/2016 B.O.R. meeting. Dave W. 

made the motion to grant Glen’s Veterans Exemption; it was seconded by John 

Quinn and then passed unanimously.  (Written B.O.R. meeting minutes describing 

this decision and the Boards action can be viewed in the 2016 B.O.R. binder on 

public display at the Township Office.) 

 

 There were no public comments. 

 

 Lastly, the B.O.R. indicated that they would not need any sort of meeting 

reimbursement for this short meeting -- adjourned at 11:08 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted by,  

 

 

 

Bruce Petersen 

Acting Secretary for BOR 


